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WFTO-Europe Board of Directors (2017)

Support Letter for Candidates


To become a candidate for the next Board of the WFTO-Europe, candidates need the agreement and official support from 3 other WFTO-Europe member organisations.

This support letter has to be sent, before 27th October, to administration@wfto-europe.org (or submitted at the registration desk for the WFTO-Europe’s 2017 AGM, on 13th of November).



I, ……………………………………………………………………. legal representative of the WFTO-Europe member organisation …………………………………………………………. (name of the organization) support ……………………………………………………………………… (name of the candidate)  as candidate  for the next Board of the WFTO-Europe.


· The supporting organisation is a member of WFTO Global and of WFTO Europe. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The supporting organisation has paid their fees for 2017.





Date:				 Signature of the supporting organisation’s legal representative: 


_____________			______________________________________
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